
NVS Update Monday, November 23, 2020 

 

Dear Nashwaak Valley families, 

 

As we head into this week following the Covid-19 message sent out by Superintendent David 

McTimoney: 

Reminder:  Everyone travelling between Orange and Yellow alert zones must self-monitor and wear a 

mask for 14 days and must follow directives in accordance with the Mandatory Order as if they were in 

the orange phase. This applies to travelling professionals, supply teachers, school personnel and 

students, and employees of early learning and childcare facilities and children attending early learning 

and childcare facilities. This only applies to the individual who has travelled and does not apply to other 

members of the same household. It is recommended that members of the household self-monitor and 

get tested if they develop symptoms of COVID-19. 

***The final Orange Level document has been posted to our school website as well. 

Mask Motto:  Wearing is Caring! 

 

NVS Virtual Scholastic Book Fair! 

Grab some snacks, get cozy, shop for some new books, read together, laugh out loud and have some 

fun!!   Our school's Virtual Family Night is Wednesday, November 25th, from 6-8pm. 

Nashwaak Valley's Scholastic Virtual Book Fair will be open from November 20th to  November 30th, 
2020. 

Copy the link below to get started - https://bookfairs-canada.myshopify.com/pages/5152694 

 

At Nashwaak Valley – our Motto is We Care!  This includes our Nashwaak Valley families too!  Please 

contact us if you have any questions or concerns.  We are here to help and support our Black Bear 

families! 

 

Be safe!  Have a great week! 

 

 

Nashwaak Valley School  

https://bookfairs-canada.myshopify.com/pages/5152694
https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/NashwaakValley/Pages/default.aspx

